

## Aldryngton PTA Christmas Fayre Saturday 3rd December 2016 12.30pm-3.30pm

## **Christmas Grand Draw**

## £150 first prize!

21.11.16

Dear Parents,

Today, your child(ren) will be bringing home two books of tickets for the Christmas Grand Draw, which we hope you will be able to sell to help raise much-needed funds for the school.

Please note, in order to comply with UK gambling law, under 16's are not permitted to participate in this draw, please ensure ticket stubs are filled in with names of over 16's only.

Please return all ticket stubs and monies in a sealed envelope to the Grand Draw box in the school office by Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December, or they can be handed in by an adult at the Fayre. Please make cheques payable to **Aldryngton PTA**. If you are paying in cash please ensure you enclose the correct amount, **the office staff are not able to give chance for PTA events**. Unused books may also be dropped off in the box. Any stubs not received will not be entered into the draw.

As last year, tickets are priced at £1 each and there are three cash prizes to be won:

• Third Prize: £50

Second Prize: £100

First Prize: £150

The draw will take place at the Christmas Fayre on Saturday 3<sup>rd</sup> December. Prizes will be awarded at the time or if the winner is not in attendance will be handed over at the earliest opportunity.

All profits from tickets sales will be added to the total monies raised and will go directly towards the many activities the PTA is supporting throughout the school.

Thank you for your continuing support.

We look forward to seeing you at the Fayre on Saturday 3<sup>rd</sup> December



Aldryngton School PTA